Notice of Possible Quorum
Town of Crystal Lake
Notice of Possible Quorum
Notice is hereby given that a quorum of the Town of Crystal Lake Board of supervisors may be present for a work session for the new Dover Avenue Bridge.  They will meet on Wednesday, September 10 at 9:00 am. The meeting will be held at the new Dover Avenue Bridge.
Though no Town of Crystal Lake business will be acted on, this notice is being posted to comply with Wisconsin Open Meetings Law, which requires public notice to be given when a quorum of a governmental body may be gathered together, unless the event is for educational purposes only.
 
Posted this 8th day of September 2025

Lisa Fenner, Clerk
Town of Crystal Lake
